
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 8 

Ref: SENF-W 

Centennial Water and Sewer District 
clo Ron Copenhaver, Chairman 
P. O. Box ISS 
Centennial, Wyoming S2055 

Dear Mr. Copenhaver: 

1595 Wynkoop Street 
DENVER, CO 80202-1129 

Phone 800-227-8917 
http://www.epa.gov/regionOS 

JUN 1 2 2012 

2012 JUN 12 AH 9: 20 

Re: Closure of Administrative Order 
Docket No. SDWA-OS-2011-0016 
Centennial Water and Sewer District 
PWS 10 # WY5601232 

This letter is to inform YOll of the United States Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA) deci sion to 
close the Administrative Order (Order), issued on January 26, 2011. The EPA has determined that the 
Centennial Water and Sewer District (the District) has complied with the terms of the Order and 
therefore we will close it at this time. 

Please be aware that the District is still required to comply with the National Primary Drinking Water 
Regulations (drinking water regulations), 40 C.F.R. part 141. Vio lation of the drinking water 
regulations may result in a court-imposed injunction and/or penalties of up to $37,500 per day of 
vio lation. 

If you have any questions about this matter, please call Kathelene Brainich at 303-312-6481. Thank 
you for reso lving these issues. 

Sincerely, 

~ ()~ LD..e.1ch 
Kimberly Pardue-Welch, Team Leader 
Water Technical Enforcement Program 
Office of Enforcement, Compliance 

and Environmental Justice 

cc: Tina Artemis, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk 
Dallas Talbott, Operator 
WY DEQ i WY DOH (via emai l) 


